
 

Friday 13th July 2018 

Rec—Alfie W, Y1—Isabella, Y2—Francesca, Y3—
Nommi, Y4—Alex, Y5—Casey Lou, Y6—Adil 

Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’….  

Attendance Award 
Our Attendance Award this week  goes to Year 2 with 99%. Well 
done to them! Remember, if your child is unwell or has an  
appointment, please call the Office in the morning to let us know. 

17th July  Year 4 to the Zoo 

20th July  Year 6 leavers BBQ 

25th July End of Term—finish at 2pm 

3rd & 4th September INSET Days—School Closed 

5th September Autumn Term Starts—children back 

22nd-26th October Half Term week 

21st December Last day of term—finish at 2pm 

7th January  INSET Day—School closed 

8th January  Spring Term Starts—children back 

18th-22nd February Half Term Week 

5th April Last day of term—finish at 2pm 

23rd April  INSET Day—School closed 

24th April Summer Term Starts—children back 

6th May May Day—School Closed 

27th-31st May Half Term Week 

23rd July Last day of term—finish at 2pm 

Dates for your calendar this term 

Message from the head 
Since I wrote to you in last weeks newsletter, there has 
been an avalanche of creativity around Fleet! On Fri-
day we finished writing week in style with a visit from 
Jane Ray. The children had a fantastic time creating 
some art and then sharing their own stories with her. 
A big thankyou to Ms Hanfling for all her hard work 
arranging writing week. The same day  
Year 5 were playing their brass instruments at the 
Heath Band Stand and wowing passersby with their 
musical brilliance! The creativity didn’t stop there but 
continued into this week. Year 6 finished their art pro-
ject—check out the photos in this newsletter. We’ve 
had classes out at the CLC and visiting the October 
Gallery as well as classes taking part in drama work-
shops with ‘Perform’ in school. I really marvel at how 
amazing my teachers are and how you can really see 
the thought and creative flair they put into all their 
lessons to engage the children and broaden their hori-
zons. There’s a lot in the press and from OFSTED about 
a ‘narrowing curriculum’ caused by testing, well I can 
assure you, and looking at any of our newsletters proves it week in week out, it doesn’t happen at Fleet! Our curriculum is as broad and crea-
tive as ever with art, drama, dance, music, science, geography and history central to all our topics. We also had our Sports Day this week. A big 
thank you to Mr Redfern for organising this and to all of who were able to come along to cheer on the children and especially those grown-ups 
who were game enough to join  in the adult race!  After the disappointment of Wednesday evening when it became clear that football was not 
coming home, here’s hoping that England can get us all smiling on Satur-
day night and win the third place game in the World Cup. Have a great 
weekend.   
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16th July—Gymnastics and Dance 
Club Assembly 

20th July—Leavers Assembly(2pm) 

Class Tea and Assembly Timetable 

Thankyou Year 3 and Camden Garden Centre 
Year 3 have obvious-
ly been doing well 
with their persuasive 
writing. They recent-
ly wrote to some 
local garden centres 
asking for help with 
our growing projects 
and using all their 
best persuasive 
writing techniques. 
We got some great 
news this week 
when they were sent 
a £50 voucher! 
Thank you Camden 
garden centre and 
well done Year 3!  

Punctuality Award 
This week, our Punctuality award goes to Nursery with no 
lates! Well done to them, lets see if we can improve on 
that number next week!  

Castlehaven Summer Sessions 
Castlehaven are running a summer of great activities for over 8s 
and young people, including boxing sessions, sports, music and 
fashion workshops, cooking and arts, and local trips (see flyer 
above).  
Go down every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday in the holidays 
from 24th July—23rd August. 
Castle youngers sessions - Ages 8-11: 10:30am-1:30pm 
Castle olders sessions - Ages 12-19: 3-6pm 
Sessions are only £1. Drop by Castlehaven or contact Castle Youth 
on 0207 485 3386 to sign up and ask any questions. 

Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 
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The Year 6 Art project inspired by their time in Gower on their residential trip is now up on 
display. From pastel to paint—pen to print—batik to sewing–even 3D wire scultures! They 
have produced some incredible work. When you get a chance go and see the work up in the 
hall and hanging in the Admin corridor. Well done year 6 and a big thank you to Ms. Bonner for 
her amazing help with this project. 

 

Year 6 visited our 
favourite gallery 
this week, October 
Gallery. As you can 
see they were able 
to have lots of fun 
and let their crea-
tive sides loose! 

 

The amazing Jane Ray visited us last Friday for the 
end of ‘writing week’. She has created a piece of art 
with children from every class that will be going up in 
our library after the summer. Thanks Ms. Hanfling for 
organising such a great writing week.  


